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Revised Estimates reflect new government structure 

 
VICTORIA – A revised Budget and Fiscal Plan for 2011/12 - 2013/14 and Estimates reflecting the 
government structure announced Mar. 14 have been tabled in the Legislature today by Finance 
Minister Kevin Falcon.  
 
There is no change to the Province’s overall fiscal forecast as it was presented with Budget 2011 
on Feb. 15.  
 
Individual ministry service plans also have been updated to reflect the reorganization of 
ministry responsibilities. 
 
The revised budget documents and ministry service plans are available online at 
www.bcbudget.ca 
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